
From: Emma Kirkman
To: David Glasgow
Cc: Gail Fletcher; Darlene vanderBreggen
Subject: RE: Secretary’s Environmental Assessment Requirements (SEARs) for the Sutherland Entertainment Centre

(SSD-10379)
Date: Thursday, 24 October 2019 10:46:02 AM

Hi David,
 
We have reviewed and support the draft SEARs, however reference should be made to the need
for a Design Excellence Strategy. The proposal was subject to a Design Competition and as I
understand it the outcomes from this process will be maintained through a Design Integrity
Panel. The ongoing process to ensure design integrity should be separately documented as part
of the EIS.
 
Regards,
 
Emma    
 

From: Jessica Fountain <Jessica.Fountain@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Tuesday, 22 October 2019 2:23 PM
To: Emma Kirkman <emma.kirkman@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Cc: David Glasgow <David.Glasgow@planning.nsw.gov.au>; Gail Fletcher
<Gail.Fletcher@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Secretary’s Environmental Assessment Requirements (SEARs) for the Sutherland
Entertainment Centre (SSD-10379)
 
Dear Sir/Madam
 
The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment has received a request for Secretary’s
Environmental Assessment Requirements (SEARs) for the Sutherland Entertainment Centre. The
proposed development is a State Significant Development under the Environmental Planning and
Assessment Act 1979.
 
Please provide input into the SEARs for the proposal including details of any key issues and
assessment requirements by 4/11/2019.
 
If you have any enquiries, please contact David Glasgow on 02 8275 1182 or
david.glasgow@planning.nsw.gov.au.
 
Regards
 
Jess Fountain
DA Coordinator
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The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge
the traditional custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful
and collaborative approaches to our work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which
Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economically.

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
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